
 

 
 

 
 
Lu Zhipeng, Ph.D.and Yilin Song, Ph.D. 
Center for Health Systems & Design 
College of Architecture 
Texas A&M University  
and UIA - Public Health Group 
 
 
 
 
Paris, 14 November 2016 

Dear Dr. Lu and Dr. Song, 
 
The UIA is pleased to endorse the 2017 International Student and Young Architects 
competition, Smart, Green & Beyond: Healthcare Facility of the Future, organized by the 
UIA Public Health Group. 
 
The Smart, Green & Beyond competition marks the second collaboration between the 
UIA and the Public Health Group, and we again applaud your hard work and excellent 
organisation.  We hope that the project will encourage young architects and students of 
architecture to apply their talents to addressing the challenges of technology, cost and 
sustainability that currently face the healthcare industry. 
 
        
 
 
      Sincerely, 

      
            
      Thomas Vonier, Secretary General 
      The International Union of Architects 
 


